Safety Committee Meeting
December &, 2003

On the above date the Safety Committee met and discussed the following topics:

« Copier: We purchased a new black & white Xerox copier from Ralph Rich-
ards.

« We are working on the necessary steps that need to be taken to update our
MDT program, both software & hardware.

e Geauga County EMA is considering a reverse 911 system similar to the one
being mvestigated by Chagrin. Dale Wedge advised he will keep us posted on
the progress of the project.

« Chagrin Dispatch is having another Reverse 911 meeting on Wednesday De-
cember 10th at 2:00 P.M. at the Chagrin Falls Village Hall. This meeting is
for the elected officials from each of the dispatched communities. Adam
Lechman will be attending for South Russell. FAX from Chagrin given to
Adam.

» The damage done to our cruiser in the accident on the 15th of November was
more serious than was first thought. The current estimate is approximately
$9,126 which does not include the replacement of our damaged MDT, the re-
striping of the cruiser, or any electrical/wiring that may need to be redone.
The vehicle 1s still in the process of repair, and I am told that it may be done
by the end of this week. We received a check for $3,864 from our insurance
company for a portion of the repair costs. Arrowhead Claims Management
was assigned the claim by our insurance company and their rep. James
Breeze has advised me that everything we need to do has been done. I have
called Melissa Walsh from Liberty Mutual on at least 3 occasions and she has
not yet returned my call. James Breeze has advised to let them handle it.
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